
Response to COVID -19 (Corona Virus) 

Dear  St. Paul's Lutheran Church Members, Visitors and Friends, 

The current news about COVID-19 is concerning. We know you are likely thinking about the impact 
of COVID-19 and what that looks like at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church. 

Pastor and the elders have discussed the situation. We are closely following the developments and 
are considering best practice in the days to come. Here's what we have come up with at this time: 

- Services will continue as planned. The church is called to be the light of the world and be present 
and available in times of need. That said, we encourage you to do what is best for your health 
situation and invite you to join us on Wednesday evenings at 7:30pm and Sunday mornings at 
10:00am . 

- To add appropriate space between families we will be using the sanctuary and the fellowship hall 
(video feed) for services. 

- We will continue to minister to people in need as we are able and as is allowed by our local 
facilities. 

- Our cleaning staff will work diligently to maintain a clean building, regularly wiping down and 
disinfecting door handles, pews, bathrooms and more. 

- Remember, this virus is especially concerning for the elderly and people with compromised 
immune systems. Therefore, out of love for our members and visitors and service to them, it is vital 
that we ALL attend to best practices to care for each other: clean hands, good hygiene and staying 
home if sick or unwell, regardless of age. 

Most importantly, we are reminded that the Lord is with us. He is above all things, in all things, 
through all things. He holds all things together. (Colossians 1:17) And, we continue to place our trust 
in the Lord. 

I lift my eyes up to the hills, where does my help come from? 

My help comes from the Lord. He is the maker of heaven and earth. Psalm 121:1 - 2 

If you have questions or concerns, contact the Church Office 402-752-3421. 

 
 
 


